CHRISTCHURCH ART GALLERY STRATEGIC DIRECTIONS 1999/2003

Officer responsible Author
Art Gallery Director Warren Brixton, DDI 371-1439

The purpose of this report is to provide the Council with a revised document, covering the period from
1999 to 2003.

The strategic directions document [attached) takes into account the provisions made for the operation
of the new Christchurch Art Gallery now under construction.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


